2 Year Provision Newsletter
 – w/c 13/01/25
	Last week
Welcome Back!
We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and New year! It has been lovely to hear about all the exciting things the child did over the Christmas period.

We would also like to say a massive welcome to all our new starters, they are all settling in lovely!  We are looking forward to getting to know them a little more over the coming weeks.  

Our story of the week is “The three little Pigs” 
   

	
Next week
Our topic this week is, “How does that building stay up?” We are doing various activities around this.With the recent snowfall we have provided various resources so the children can try and build an igloo or build a snowman, matching buttons to numbers.
[image: ]
  
	
Book of the week

[image: The Three Little Pigs : Ronne Randall ...]


This story is linked to our theme we are running this term. Maybe if you have this story at home you could look though the story together at bedtime.

	Dates for your Diary
[bookmark: _GoBack]Safety Week – w/c 27th January
Stay and Play – Tuesday 28th January 9.15am- 10am
Stay and Play – Wednesday 29th 2.15- 3pm
Half term Is from Friday 14th February to Monday 24th 2025


	     Reminder
A gentle reminder about only providing water in water bottles. Thank you.

Please ensure your child brings a warm coat, hat and gloves.  We will be playing out in all weathers so if you would like to provide them with some wellingtons in a labelled carrier bags as we have some large puddles which develop when it rains heavy and children love to jump in muddy puddles!
  This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC-ND


Please remember to ensure all your child’s clothing and water bottles are labelled and if you could provide spare clothes in their bag as we are very low on spare clothes.
Thank you!
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